## **Dear Colleagues**

The Part 2 exams of the College of Radiation Oncologists of South Africa took place in Pretoria in October 2017. Both the conduct and hosting of the exams require a great deal of work. I thank all the examiners and the support staff.

We welcome the following colleagues who passed the part 2 to our fraternity: Drr KTW Chabane, S Fairhead, AA Mallum, SNP Ndamase, PN Njiraini, A Riddick and TJB van Wyk. We hope that you will find fulfilment in your profession and contribute to strengthening our future.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Alicia Sherriff President of the College of Radiation Oncologists of SA